Deny application for RV park

Dear Editor,

We are writing with great concern regarding a second application by a downstate developer for a Special Use permit to build an RV Park in the Village of Torch River. This application includes 16 park home sites. These are mini homes on permanent foundations. That is a small village in itself. 70 new residential sites will increase the number of homes in the village several times over all at one time. Trying to cram way too much in a small and already congested area.

This second application is also full of zoning ordinance inconsistencies, as was the first application. Long-term trailer storage, green belt requirements, traffic overflow, noise and the means of enforcement of their own rules are not addressed properly.

Milton Township residents are again being asked to pay for legal costs as this downstate developer, who will never live with his creation the way the local residents will, tries to irrevocably change this community in his quest for profits. This site would much better serve the community as smaller number of permanent home sites. Milton Township Planning Commission, *please* deny this application.

Officers of the Torch Bridge Court Owners Association